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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost priority 
at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child and class 
is to have at least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
Nursery - 82.5% 
Reception - 88.5% 
Year 1 - 96.75 
Year 2 - 91.3% 
Year 4 - 95.65 
Year 5 - 88.3% 
Year 6 - 93.5% 
 
Well done Year 1! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 18th November – Children in Need 
Thursday 1st December – Key Stage 1 Film Night 
Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 8th December – KS2 Film Night 
Wednesday 14th December – Years 1 & 2 Nativity 

Performance for parents. 
Wednesday 14th December – School Christmas Fair 
Thursday 15th December – Panto at Sale Waterside 

Friday 16th December – Nursery and Reception Nativity 
performance for parents 

Friday 16th December – Christmas Dinner 
Tuesday 20th December – Church Service 9.30am 

Tuesday 20th December – End of Term 

Milk Bottles 

All children have brought an empty milk 
bottle home in the last week.  These can be 
filled with any spare (English) coins and then 
returned to school.  This is one of the ways 
that we fundraise for the school and the 
money will be spent on the children.  Many 
thanks 

Children In Need 

Next Friday (18th November) is Children in 
Need.  All children can come to school dressed 
in spots or wearing Pudsey themed clothes or 
accessories with a donation of £1.  All 
donations will be given to this fantastic cause. 

 

 

Christmas Fair 

We will be having a small Christmas Fair on Wednesday 
14th December at 3.30pm in the school hall.  There will 
be a cake and hot drinks stall, hot dogs, guess the name 
of the teddy, a chocolate and bottle tombola and a raffle 
for the staff luxury hamper.  Please save this date and 
we look forward to welcoming you into school. 

 


